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NOTICE NUMBER:  06-2018  
 
TITLE:  Alberta Automobile Insurance Claims and Costs Study 

Request for Proposal 
 
DATE:    July 19, 2018  

 
PURPOSE  
 
The purpose of this Notice is to provide information regarding the Request for Proposal for the 
Alberta Automobile Insurance Claims and Costs Study (Claims and Costs Study). 
 
A Request for Proposal was posted on Alberta Purchasing Connection on July 19, 2018, with a 
closing date of August 20, 2018: 
http://www.purchasingconnection.ca/ 
 
The successful independent contractor will apply their expertise to review and analyze 
information collected from the insurance industry. The main objective of the study is to assess 
the cost drivers affecting Alberta’s automobile insurance industry, including, but not limited to:  

 Bodily injury claims;  

 Vehicle damage claims; 

 Vehicles theft; and  

 Administrative costs.  
 
Information gathered from the claims and costs study will assist government in maintaining a 
fair, accessible, and sustainable insurance market for Alberta.  
 
The Claims and Costs Study is expected to be completed by the end of December 2019. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this Notice, please contact my office by: 
Email: TBF.Insurance@gov.ab.ca 
Telephone: 780-643-2237 
Toll free: 310-0000, followed by 780-643-2237 
 
 
[ORIGINAL SIGNED] 
 
David Sorensen 
Deputy Superintendent of Insurance 
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